
6th November 2024

Year 9 Trip to Natural History Museum

Dear Parent/Carer

Cleeve Park School’s Science Department has organised an exciting day trip to the Natural History Museum
in Central London on the 15th of November 2024. Where students can experience the life of a
Palaeontologist.

On Friday 15th of November your son/daughter will be expected to arrive at school as normal and meet at
the sixth form canteen at 9 am. Both students and staff attending this trip, will walk down to Albany Park
station and board a train to Charring Cross at either 10am or 10:30am. Students will then take the
underground from Embankment to South Kensington , where they will be escorted to the Natural History
Museum .

Lunch is not provided so a packed lunch should be provided. If your child is entitled to free school meals,
this will be provided.

From 3pm students will be accompanied back to Cleeve Park School. Estimated time of arrival is between 4
and 4:30 pm. Alternatively, if you wish for your child to make their own way home from Albany Park station
then please specify on the form below.

Train travel to and from the venue is being covered by TFL for schools. We also ask that you ensure your
child’s mobile phone is fully charged and credited accordingly.

Please bear in mind that we reserve the right to refuse your child the opportunity to attend this trip if their
behaviour isn’t satisfactory prior to the trip. By signing the permission slip you are agreeing to these terms
and conditions.

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the form below by Monday 11th of
November 2024

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at:

sophia.gentry@cleevepark-tkat.org

Yours sincerely,
Ms S. Gentry
2IC for Science
—-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Parent consent can be given using the following link:
https://forms.gle/Dp5Ecs2CF1Wp7C6L8

https://forms.gle/Dp5Ecs2CF1Wp7C6L8

